
To the medical community 

January 8, 2021 

We inform the medical community that we have received reports of a possible falsification of the 

product Midazolam in a 15 mg / 3 mL vial of PiSA® Farmacéutica. Follow-up is being carried out 

and the pertinent investigation will be carried out by the corresponding authorities. For 

information on PiSA® Farmacéutica products, the medical community is invited to contact us 

through the email atencionpisa@pisa.com.mx 
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